
Meeting minutes for 02/22/2018 

Marcus, KF4YHP, greeted everyone 

Marcus thanked William for the use of his QTH for winter field day. Marcus and winter field day 

chairman Robert, N4IXT, gave a quick recap of field day scores. Full info available on the W4SHL website.  

Treasurer Report 

The treasurer was absent for this meeting.  

Secretary Report 

Now new activities for the secretary.  

Reminded the group of the upcoming Birmingham Hamfest. 

Vice Presidents Report 

First program in March to be determined.  

Second program in March will be given by Robert, N4IXT, on using the CHIRP software to 

program various handheld radios.  

Other 

Bob Thomas talked about Radio Spark, how he got into amateur radio and trying to inspire that 

in others. He provided two crystal sets to new prospective kid hams. 

Program 

Mike, W4TRK did the program on emergency preparedness.  

Meeting adjourned.  

 

 


